
I would like to thank all of the Fire Departments that assisted the Malone Callfiremen at the fire 
on Catherine Street on Saturday. Great job by everyone involved in keeping the fire to the 
building of origin. Thank You to all the mutual aid depts. A thank you to Brasher Winthrop, 
from St. Lawrence county , Hogansburg for T-94 and the use of the warming trailer and CP-1, 
and all mutual aid engines and Manpower . It was a long cold day and you stayed to help us. 
Everyone did a tremendous job and worked well together. Thank you to all the businesses that 
took the time to donate refreshments and IBC for the handwarmers, they were greatly 
appreciated in the cold. Thank you to the Malone DPW for ALL your assistance in helping to 
make the fire scene safe in the frigid conditions. Thank You from the members and officers of 
the Malone Callfiremen, Car-100 


